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UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

JUNE 

 
Tuesday 1st June - Re-

gional Cross Country 

Carnival @ St. Arnaud. 

 

Wednesday 9th June - 

S u n r a y s i a  S o u t h 

‘Lightening Premierships’ 

Carnival @ Red Cliffs. 

 

Friday 11th June - Curric-

ulum Day. 

 

Monday 14th June - 

Queen’s Birthday Public 

Holiday. 

 

Friday 18th June - School 

Council Meeting @ 

8:30am 

 

 
 

 

 

 

TERM 2, WEEK 5 

2021 

P O  B o x  4 3  U n d e r b o o l  V I C  3 5 0 9   6 7  C o t t e r  S t r e e t  U n d e r b o o l  V I C  3 5 0 9       

 

u n d e r b o o l . p s @ e d u c a t i o n . v i c . g o v . a u          P h .  ( 0 3 )  5 0 9 4  6 3 4 2  

Classroom Report 
Sunset Classroom - Journalist Report 

I enjoy Art class because I like to do crafty activities. In class, we just fin-

ished our watercolour paintings. Our paintings show a row of buildings 

and their reflections on the water. We used warm and cool colours to cre-

ate our paintings. In STEAM classes with Mr Rinaldi, we hope to finish our 

‘Junk Cars’. We have been making mobile cars out of recycled card-

board, milk cartons and bottle caps.  

By Georgie Aikman. 

Our Amazing Staff! 

Congratulations to Miss Morrish who graduated from Latrobe University in 

Mildura two weeks ago. Miss Morrish graduated with a Bachelor in Primary 

Education. It was wonderful to see Miss Morrish receive her certificate af-

ter the event was postponed last year. We wish her all the best for a suc-

cessful career in teaching! On Saturday, Catherine represented the Sun-

raysia Football and Netball League (SFNL) at the Interleague Champion-

ships held in Sea Lake. The SFNL Netball Team won against the North Cen-

tral Squad 68 to 38. Congratulations to Catherine who was awarded best 

on court! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Student Leader’s Report 
Welcome to week 4! We would like to congratulate all the students in 

Grades 3 and 5 for completing the NAPLAN last week. Students in Grades 

3 to 6 have been working on their ‘Junk Cars’ in STEAM while learning 

about the topic of motion, specifically, the terms thrust, drag and friction. 

The Daalko students have also been studying 2D and 3D natural and ar-

chitecture shapes.  

By Nathan Burns and Jess Lynch 

We acknowledge the Aboriginal 

and Torres Strait Islander peo-

ples the first peoples and tradi-

tional custodians of the lands 

where we live, learn and work. 

We pay our respects to the El-

ders, both past, present and 

future, for they hold the memo-

ries, traditions, culture and 

hopes of Indigenous Australians. 
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Sport Report 

2021 CROSS COUNTRY CHAMPIONSHIP - REGIONAL CROSS COUNTRY 

Congratulations to the following students who qualified for the Regional 

Cross Country Championships: 

9/10 year old boys – Hunter Brown, Harry McVicar and Bill Morrison 

9/10 year old girls – Jazmin Day 

11 year old girls – Lydia Morrison 

12 year old girls – Cassidy Donnellan and Jess Lynch 

Venue: Lord Nelson Park, St Arnaud 

Date: Tuesday the 1st of June, 2021 

  

PROGRAM OF EVENTS 

#11        1:30pm               Girls 12/13 year old Primary 3000m 

#12        1:50pm               Boys 12/13 year old Primary 3000m 

#13        2:10pm               Girls 11 year old 3000m 

#14        2:30pm               Boys 11year old 3000m 

#15        2:50pm               Girls 9-10 year old 2000m & Boys Multi Class 9/10,       

                                          11 and 12/13 2000m 

#16        3:05pm               Boys 9-10 year old 2000m & Girls Multi Class 9/10,  

                                          11 and 12/13 2000m 

 

Students have three weeks to complete their training prior to the champi-

onship, so please complete a run at home throughout the week. Jo Morri-

son has volunteered her time on a Wednesday afternoon to facilitate a run 

with those students who qualified for St Arnaud. If your child is interested, Jo 

will meet them after school and walk them over to the Recreation Ground. 

They will be finished by approximately 4:00pm for parents to pick them up. 

Please be aware that it is the responsibility of individual families to arrange 

transport and supervision of their child(ren) at the event. Could parents 

please let Catherine know if they are unable to attend/drive their child to 

the event by TUESDAY THE 25TH OF MAY. 

School Contact 

Numbers 

(03) 5094 6342 

0478 662 394 

A reminder to our families 

that  if you wish to con-

tact the school, the pre-

ferred method of commu-

nication is via the landline 

or mobile phone number 

outlined above.  

Parents are encouraged 

to text the school mobile 

phone to advise of their 

child’s absence. 


